
HB 1077 - DIGEST
(DIGEST AS ENACTED)

Provides that sensitive fish and wildlife data may be
released to the following entities and their agents for fish,
wildlife, land management purposes, or scientific research
needs: Government agencies, public utilities, and accredited
colleges and universities. Sensitive fish and wildlife data
may be released to tribal governments. Sensitive fish and
wildlife data may also be released to the owner, lessee, or
right-of-way or easement holder of the private land to which
the data pertains. The release of sensitive fish and wildlife
data may be subject to a confidentiality agreement, except
upon release of sensitive fish and wildlife data to the owner,
lessee, or right-of-way or easement holder of private land who
initially provided the data.

Requires the department to post on its internet web site
all reported predatory wildlife interactions, including
reported human safety confrontations or sightings as well as
the known details of reported depredations by predatory
wildlife on humans, pets, or livestock, within ten days of
receiving the report. The posted material must include, but is
not limited to, the location and time, the known details, and a
running summary of such reported interactions by identified
specie and interaction type within each affected county. For
the purposes of this section and RCW 42.56.430, "predatory
wildlife" means grizzly bears, wolves, and cougars.


